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 Comes now West Carroll Water District (“West Carroll”), by and through the undersigned 

counsel, pursuant to the Commission’s March 13, 2020 and September 11, 2020 Orders and offers 

the following information for its status report due to be filed on November 1, 2020: 

 As the Commission has seen in the past few status reports, the current state of emergency 

for COVID-19 has slowed the merger/consolidation discussions between West Carroll and 

Carrollton Utilities.  However, last month, West Carroll and Carrollton were able to have a 

telephone conference with Commission Dennis Keene of the Department for Local Government 

(“DLG”) and staff of the Kentucky Infrastructure Authority (“KIA”).  Carrollton Utilities has 

scheduled a strategic planning event for October 30, 2020 and the information gathered during the 

telephone conference with DLG and KIA will be a main topic of discussion.  West Carroll should 

be able to provide more information after the October 30, 2020 strategic planning event is held 

with the December status report. 

       

 

 

 



 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      ________________________________ 
      L. Allyson Honaker 
      David S. Samford 
      Goss Samford, PLLC 
      2365 Harrodsburg Road, Ste B-325 
      Lexington, KY  40504 

       (859) 368-7740 
      allyson@gosssamfordlaw.com  
      david@gosssamfordlaw.com 
   

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, this is to certify that the electronically filed 

documents (including this “Read1st” letter and its enclosures) are true and accurate copies of the 

same documents being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 

Commission on October 30, 2020 that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the 

Commission has excused from participation by electronic means; and that the original versions of 

the documents transmitted electronically will be filed with the Commission in paper medium 

within thirty days of the state of emergency being lifted. 

 

       ____________________________________ 
       Counsel for West Carroll Water District 


